
 

 

At Stockingford Academy, we operate an ‘Open Door Policy’.  

If you have any questions or concerns about your child (with or without a diagnosis of 
SEND), you can contact: 

Mrs Taylor (SENDCo), Ms Sparrow (AHT—Inclusion), Miss Barlow (SEND TA) 

Tel: 024 7638 2277  Email: send@stockingfordacademy.org  

SPOTLIGHT ON….. 

Each half term, we will be shining the SPOTLIGHT on different SEND provisions within our school. 
This may include one of our Enhanced Resource Provisions, interventions we run or staff members. 

This half term, we shine the spotlight on…. 

 Family SEND meetings 

On Thursday 24th October, we held our first family SEND 
meeting. This was an informal meeting for families of     
children at Stockingford Academy to drop-in, meet other 

 families and ask any questions. It was a lovely morning 
 and we look forward to seeing you at our next SEND  

  family meeting on Friday 29th November 9—10am. 

November 2024 

RISE in the Community 

RISE is Coventry and Warwickshire’s CAHMS service which provides emotional      
wellbeing and mental health support through NHS-led services. 

RISE offers early support, information and guidance on many emerging mental health 
issues to children, young people, parents and carers. This includes 1:1 consultations 
with a clinician, training and themed coffee mornings. 

For more information, visit—https://cwrise.com/for-parents/  


